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HFARING ON A40~CENT WAGE FOR KNITTED AND MEN'S WOVEN UNDERWEAR
AND COMWERCTAL KNITTING POSTPONED TO SEPTEMBER 15

A public hearing on the 40-cent minimum wage recommended by
the committee for the knitted and men's woven underwear and
commercial knitting industry, originally announced for July 9,
has been postponed to September 15, 1941, General Philip B,
Fleming, Administrator of the Wagze and Hour Division, announced
today.

The hearing will be held at 10 A.M. in Room 3229, Labor
Department Building, before Henry T. Hunt, Principal Hearings
Fxaminer for the Division. Any person intecrested in appearing
at the hearing should file notice of his intention to appear

with the Administrator not later than September 5,
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